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-LAGUNA NIGUEL, Fred Bearden: Thanks to Cato Institute research fellow 
Stanley Kober for the article, “War power and our republic” [Opinion, June 30]. It 
precisely illustrates a significant degradation of our republic by liberal socialists. It 
should be required reading in every civics class in America. 

I would like to see more articles about the transgressions against our republic 
and our Constitution by liberals. It is not too late to save America from becoming 
just another failed socialist nanny state like Greece. But we must awaken the 
slumbering masses – the “let George do it” folks. The key is to vote the liberals 
out of office at the next election and keep them out of office permanently. 

Remember in November 2012 what we are fighting for. 

 


